
Respect Challenge Confidence Curiosity 

TT RockStars—Don’t forget to rock hard and improve your times tables! 

Newsletter 

24.02.20 

24.2.30—Return to school 

24.2.20—Y2 SATs meeting 

3.15pm 

28.2.20—Y6 SATs meeting 

3.15pm 

2.3.20—Y1 phonics                                        

meeting 3.30pm 

3.3.20—Dodgeball Comp 

5.3.20—World Book Day 

6.3.20—STAR award  

7.3.20—Family Ground 

Force day (info to follow) 

9.3.20—Science week 

11.3.20—Interest meeting 

for a PTFA 6pm 

12.3.20—Y1 Trip to                     

Blackpool Zoo 

16.3.20—Science week 

showcase assembly 

20.3.20—Performance            

poetry assembly 

27.3.20—Year 3 class        

assembly 

1.4.20—Parent’s Evening 

REMINDER—School start and end times 

Children can not be left unsupervised before 8.30am on the               

playground as there won’t be a member of staff available. 

Equally if you are unable to collect your child by 3.15pm, please 

inform school and be aware your child could be put in care club 

and a charge added to parent pay.   

Breakfast club starts at 7.30am (not earlier), staff will be setting up 

before hand so drop off should not be until then and collection is 

6pm at the latest (any later and a charge may be added) 

World Book Day 

Thursday 5th March is World Book 

Day. We will be celebrating this by                            

dedicating the school day to books 

and reading. We are inviting the                       

children to come to school dressed 

as their favourite villain from a book this year. They can 

even bring along their favourite book. 

We would like to invite you to join with us for our villain                  

costume assembly at 9am. Certificates to be awarded to 

all those who take part – parents included! 

On the day, each child will receive a £1 National Book                  

token. This can be redeemed against special World Book 

Day books, which are priced at £1 so they can be                     

exchanged directly for a token, or certain bookshops will 

accept the tokens against the full price of a book. 

At 2.45pm we would like to invite adults into the hall, to 

share a book with their child 

over a nice cup of hot                

chocolate! Please complete 

and return the slip                    

on your letter if you wish to 

take part.  Happy Reading! 
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School website app 

Go to either the app store or google play store and 

search ‘Schudio School App’  Download it for free and 

type in the name of the school to get access to the app 

version of the school website. 

GROUND FORCE DAY 

Science week is coming up soon and we are going to 

be focussing on our school grounds.  Please add                

Saturday 7th March to your diary!  We are hoping as 

many parents/grandparents/children will be able to 

come as possible to help clear the grounds, mend                  

garden furniture and set our grounds up for spring! 

 

World Book Day Lunch—Thursday 5th March—letters will come 

home with children who are on packed lunches! 

https://twitter.com/BradleyGreenFS
https://twitter.com/BradleyGreenYr1
https://twitter.com/Y3BradleyGreen
https://twitter.com/BradleygreenY5
https://twitter.com/y6bradleygreen

